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STAFF UPDATE

SPECIAL GUEST

Important Dates

Fall Raffle Coming Soon!

Changes Ahead
Welcome to Sheryl who just joined us
at the end of August.  She will be the
new smiling face in the Toddler Room.
Please stop in and say hello.  

The staff have completed the Hannen
Training.  Check out the Hannen
display and see what they are
implementing int the classroom.

Saskatchewan author Jenilee Brooks
will be coming to the centre on
September 19th at 10 am.  She will be
reading her children's book "My Time
With You".  See her information sheet
with this letter for more details.

As the colors of the leaves
change so to do our classrooms. 
 WE are in the planning phases of
making some changes to staff in
each room.  Watch for some
exciting new ideas, environments
and fun invitations as we make
the switch.  

Watch your emails for more information
closer to the end of the month!

4th | Closed for Labour Day
19th | Special Guest Book Reading
28th | Birthday Snack and Orange
Shirt DAy
29th | Closed in Lieu of Truth and
Reconciliation Day

Cold and Flu Season

Fever
 Diarrhea
Vomiting

As cold and flu season arrives please
remember to assist your child in washing
their hands as they enter.  Please keep
them at home if they require one on one
attention or have the following symptoms: 


